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MEETING NOTICE 
There will be no meeting in 
December. 
. 

DUES 
It is that time of year to renew our 
membership.  Dues are still only Thirty 
dollars.  Please think about renewing as 
soon as possible.  
Send dues to: 
CWV Post 1974 
2400 NE 59th St 
Gladstone MO 64118 

 
PRAYER FOR PEACE 

 
 God of Peace and Justice,   

we pray for those caught up 
in the current violence in Ukraine. 

We implore you for peace. 
Holy Spirit, Our Consolation, 
comfort all those who fear. 

Grant wisdom and discernment 
to those in power. 

Holy Family, who fled to Egypt, 
guard all those who have sought refuge 

away from the land they love, 
and bring them safely home again. 

Mary, Mother of us all, 
cast your protecting veil 

around all suffering lands and peoples. 
Turn all hearts back to your Son, 

our only Savior and the Prince of Peace. 
Amen. 

 
 

Thanksgiving 
 

I know I am a little bit late.  And I apologize for that.  But, I 
hope and pray that everyone had a wonderful 
Thanksgiving Day.  We all have so much to be thankful for.  
Now as we begin preparing for Christmas, we can be 
thankful for all that we have been blessed with. 
 
 
 
 

 



 
 

Musical Tribute for Veterans 
 
On November 12, CWV Post 1974 and the Military-Veteran & 
Family Outreach Ministry of St James Parish in Liberty MO 
presented a musical tribute for veterans.  The American Legion 
Kansas City Band presented the music.  Here are some photos 
of the event: 

               

                 

                  
Our sincere thanks to everyone who assisted in making it a 
success 
For more photos of the event you can find them here: 
https://photos.app.goo.gl/GUfSpSfFDKLNSCk58 
 
 
As we get involved in the holiday rushes and plans, let us all 
take a few minutes each day to say a pray or six for all those 
veterans who will not be home this year, for their families, for 
our homeless veterans, for all our incarcerated veterans, and 
constantly give thanks to our heavenly Father for all that we 
have. 
 *********************************************************************** 
We still have a few calendars left.  If you wish to purchase one 
or more just let us know 
 
 
One last reminder – As you drive around be extra careful.  The 
deer are still running around like crazy.  Not only is are they 
still in the runt, I think that is what it is called, hunters are 
trapesing around the woods scaring them up and they, the 

deer,  really don’t look both ways before jumping into the 
middle of the road.   
 
*********************************************************************** 

 
 
I have heard that when some women reach a certain age the 
start collecting dogs and puppies.  This phase of their(certain 
women) life is called manypaws. 
 
God bless you all. 

https://photos.app.goo.gl/GUfSpSfFDKLNSCk58

